

June 30, 2005

Reverend David W. Haltem Christian Impact Ministries Post Office Box 3349 Concord, North Carolina 28025-0005

Dear Reverend David,

This is just a short message to tell you how we appreciate your wonderful little Christian missile, so aptly named, "Christian Impact Ministries". Indeed the issues you address are always so current and "right on". We wait expectantly for your newsletter each month.

We are also aware David, that on Thursday June 16, 2005, you celebrated your 20th spiritual birthday. We are sure, as it is to all Christians, the greatest day of your life! Just to say "Congratulations" is truly inadequate for such a life changing event. Having experienced it we are certain that nothing, this side of Heaven, can approach it.

So David, may God continue to bless your outstanding ministry. May it flourish always, as it impacts the lives of so many, and David, know that we will be praying for the recent health issues you have been experiencing.

God bless you, David.

Fred J Faulkner

Correspondence Director

Harvest Ministries

P.S. I get to read the "Christian Impact Ministries" FIRST, each issue!







